
REGISTRAR’S AREA 53 ASSEMBLY MEETING REPORT – December 11, 2022 

 

An updated listing of all ACTIVE groups as of November 4, 2022 has been provided to the web admin 

team for publication on the website's group listing page and district pages. Also, an updated trifold as of  

November 8, 2022 was furnished to the web admin team for publication on the website's CONTACT 

page. 

 

I prepared for today's presentation of the Virtual District Guideline Change proposal. 

 

Secretary Chris J. was able to pull an updated listing of all active group contacts in Area 53 as of August 

10, 2022. 

 

I have been involved in planning and executing registration efforts for our Assembly today. Thank you 

web admin team for again providing the online registration tool to Area 53 members! 

 

To keep the Area's group and district information up-to-date, I have continued to work with our DCMs. 

Thank you DCMs for your efforts! 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Dan S. 

Area 53 Registrar, Panel 71 


